
Safer Internet Day will be on the 
Tuesday 9th February 2021 

Safer Internet Day 2021 will be celebrated in the UK 
with the theme:  

An internet we trust: exploring 
reliability in the online world 

 

 

This year, Newlyn School, along with many other schools across the UK, 

will be celebrating Safer Internet Day through exploring reliability 

online.  The internet has an amazing range of information and 

opportunities online, but how do we separate fact from fiction? 

 



At the beginning of the week, there will be an introductory 

assembly for all the children, with some follow up activities.  It 

would be lovely everyone can join in for this.  

 

On Tuesday morning at 11am the children will be asked to sign 

into the BBC Live Internet Safety lesson.  There will be activities 

for the children to complete as they are watching.   

 

 

 

 


